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For Immediate Release 

 
 
PLYMOUTH, WI (June 24, 2024)  – Notice is hereby given pursuant of NR 210, that the Plymouth 
Wastewater Treatment Plant had an overflow event from approximately 9:15 PM to 11:25 PM 
on June 22, 2024.  A high amount of inflow was experienced due to the extreme rain event, 
resulting in more than 3 inches of rain in less than a 36-hour period at the treatment 
plant. Isolated areas within the treatment plant service district have shown higher rainfall 
totals. Staff estimates an untreated overflow of approximately 70,000 gallons entered the 
Mullet River. Treatment plant pumps could not keep up with the rate of water entering the 
system. Following the extreme rain event the treatment plant was immediately back to normal 
operation. 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has been notified in accordance with 
regulations.   
 
For more information contact Plymouth Utilities at (920) 893-1471. 
 


